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> Manufacturers who have their industrial space separately metered are allowed to pay the 1 %% rate to their
utility company without providing a direct pay permit or letter from the State Tax Commission

event of an audit if the incorrect tax is charged.

> Direct pay permit holders who have no industrial usage may continue to pay sales tax at the regular retail
rate directly to their utility company.

> Persons operating businesses subject to a reduced rate as provided for by statute should provide their utility
companies with a letter from the Tax Commission in order to document their status.

> Exempt organizations, such as the Federal government, may obtain a letter from the State Tax Commission
authorizing their vendors not to charge tax.

You may obtain these letters from your customers now, or you may choose to wait and obtain if needed during an
audit. The Tax Commission will not assess you tax on any exempt or reduced rate sales just because you don't have
a letter on file before an audit. Every effort will be made to determine if the sales tax is computed correctly according

The Tax Commission has agreed to allow utility companies, direct pay permit holders and other industrial rate
customers an extension of time to implement the necessary changes. These changes should be completed by
January 1, 2006. However, any direct pay permit holder desiring to begin paying on its utility purchases earlier than
the January 1, 2006 date may do so at any time after providing the utility with a copy of its permit.

If you have any questions, please contact the Sales and Use Tax Bureau at 601-923-7015,

Sincerely,

ett, Director
Sales and Use Tax Bureau



	Notice 05-23 All Utility Companies029
	Notice 05-23 All Utility Companies030

